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Good morning,

On Tuesday, April 29th, the Arts and Humanities 1 Subcommittee of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reviewed new course and GEN Foundation: World Language proposals for Ukrainian 1101, 1102, and
1103 and a new course request for Ukrainian 2104. Please see below for their feedback.

Ukrainian 1101, 1102, and 1103
| am pleased to report that the Subcommittee unanimously approved the request with one
contingency and two recommendations:

e Contingency: The Subcommittee asks that the course descriptions in all three syllabi be
revised to reflect the specific content students will be learning in each course. Currently, the
course descriptions are identical for all three courses.

e Recommendation: The Subcommittee kindly reminds the department that, for Ukrainian
1103, the correct course number should be used consistently throughout the syllabus.
Currently the syllabus for Ukrainian 1103 refers to the course number as 1103, 1101, and
5194 (page 1 of the syllabus).

e Recommendation: The Subcommittee recommends that the course syllabi provide additional
information in the course calendars regarding assignments (such as page numbers of the
readings, activities expected to be completed, etc.). They find this information in course
calendars is beneficial to students as they seek to plan their workload each week.

Ukrainian 2104
| am pleased to report that the Subcommittee unanimously approved the request with one
comment and one recommendation:

e Comment: The “Attendance” section (page 3) refers to three absences from 55-minute class
sessions being equivalent to one week of class time. However, a 4-credit hour course
scheduled for 55-minute sessions is expected to meet four times per week, not three.

e Recommendation: The Subcommittee recommends that the course syllabus provide
additional information in the course calendar regarding assignments (such as page numbers
of the readings, activities expected to be completed, etc.). They find this information in course
calendars is beneficial to students as they seek to plan their workload each week.

| will return Ukrainian 1101, 1102, and 1103 to the departmental queue via curriculum.osu.edu to
address the above feedback while Ukrainian 2104 has been advanced through the approval process
to OAA.
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Please do not hesitate to reach out to Tom Dugdale, faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 1
Subcommittee, or me with any questions.

All my best,
Michael

THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY

Michael Hilty, MA

Curriculum and Assessment Coordinator
ASC Staff Advisory Council, Chair

The Ohio State University
The College of Arts and Sciences

ASC Curriculum and Assessment Services

306A Dulles Hall

230 Annie and John Glenn Ave, Columbus, OH 43210
614-247-6089 Office

hilty.70@osu.edu / asccas.osu.edu

Pronouns: he/him/his, they/them/theirs / Honorific: Mx.
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1 acknowledge that the land that The Ohio State University occupies is the ancestral and contemporary territory of the
Shawnee, Potawatomi, Delaware, Miami, Peoria, Seneca, Wyandotte, Ojibwe and Cherokee peoples. Specifically, the
university resides on land ceded in the 1795 Treaty of Greeneville and the forced removal of tribes through the Indian
Removal Act of 1830. I honor the resiliency of these tribal nations and recognize the historical contexts that has and
continues to affect the Indigenous peoples of this land.
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